
Town of Holland 
Notice of Special Meeting 

 

 

Date:   January 18, 2013 

Place   Plymouth Town Hall 

Time:  7:30 P.M. 

 

 Notice is hereby given that there will be a meeting of the 

Sheboygan County Unit of Wisconsin Towns Association on the 

evening of Friday, January 18, 2013, at 7:30 P.M. The meeting will be 

held at the Plymouth Town Hall located at 120 Suhrke Road, 

Plymouth, WI.  

 

 The agenda for the evening will include a discussion on dealing 

with heavy vehicles on our Town & Village roads. Area legislators 

have been invited to answer questions and to share comments on 

activities happening in Madison. 

  

 A quorum of the Town of Holland Board may be present. No 

formal action will be taken at this meeting. 

 

       Sharon Claerbaut, Clerk 

       Town of Holland 

 


